
   Anglophone South 

                   S C H O O L   D I S T R I C T                                                    
 

 

 

● PHONE:  (506) 658-5300     ● FAX:  (506) 658-5399   

490 Woodward Avenue 
Saint John, New Brunswick 
E2K 5N3 

District Education Council 

 
 

 

May 24, 2018 

 

Via email:  heather.gallant@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Ms. Heather Gallant 

Driver, Bus #839 

 

 

Dear Ms. Gallant: 

 

On behalf of the District Education Council, I would like to extend a personal note of thanks to you for being 

so instrumental in the safe transport of our students during the recent unprecedented flood conditions within 

our district. 

 

Although safety is always your primary concern, the conditions that you faced earlier this month were 

anything but ordinary.  From total road closures, to flooded and/or washed out roads, and ferries that were 

not running, you had to re-route and/or travel roads that you would not usually travel with a bus. Your 

professionalism ensured the safety of students to and from school during very difficult conditions. 

 

The District Education Council and District staff are well aware of the stressful situations that you 

encountered during this time and wanted you to know that your dedication to the safety of our students is 

greatly appreciated.   

 

Again, on behalf of the School District and District Education Council, please accept our sincere thanks for a 

job well done! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

     
Rob Fowler,      Zoë Watson 

Chair       Superintendent 

 

/cmm 

 

Copy:  Jamie Tait, Manager, Transportation, ASD-S 

 Karen McCully, Assistant Manager, Transportation HEC 
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● PHONE:  (506) 658-5300     ● FAX:  (506) 658-5399   

490 Woodward Avenue 
Saint John, New Brunswick 
E2K 5N3 

District Education Council 

 
 
 
 

May 24, 2018 

 

Via email:  Jennifer.mcdonald@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Jennifer McDonald  

Driver, Bus #832  

 

 

Dear Ms. McDonald: 

 

On behalf of the District Education Council, I would like to extend a personal note of thanks to you for being 

so instrumental in the safe transport of our students during the recent unprecedented flood conditions within 

our district. 

 

Although safety is always your primary concern, the conditions that you faced earlier this month were 

anything but ordinary.  From total road closures, to flooded and/or washed out roads, and ferries that were 

not running, you had to re-route and/or travel roads that you would not usually travel with a bus. Your 

professionalism ensured the safety of students to and from school during very difficult conditions. 

 

The District Education Council and District staff are well aware of the stressful situations that you 

encountered during this time and wanted you to know that your dedication to the safety of our students is 

greatly appreciated.   

 

Again, on behalf of the School District and District Education Council, please accept our sincere thanks for a 

job well done! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

     
Rob Fowler,       Zoë Watson, 

Chair        Superintendent 

 

/cmm 

 

Copy:  Jamie Tait, Manager, Transportation, ASD-S 

 Karen McCully, Assistant Manager, Transportation HEC 
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District Education Council 

 
 
 

May 24, 2018 

 

Via email:  kevin.kincade@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Mr. Kevin Kincade 

Driver, Bus #840 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kincade: 

 

On behalf of the District Education Council, I would like to extend a personal note of thanks to you for being 

so instrumental in the safe transport of our students during the recent unprecedented flood conditions within 

our district. 

 

Although safety is always your primary concern, the conditions that you faced earlier this month were 

anything but ordinary.  From total road closures, to flooded and/or washed out roads, and ferries that were 

not running, you had to re-route and/or travel roads that you would not usually travel with a bus. Your 

professionalism ensured the safety of students to and from school during very difficult conditions. 

 

The District Education Council and District staff are well aware of the stressful situations that you 

encountered during this time and wanted you to know that your dedication to the safety of our students is 

greatly appreciated.   

 

Again, on behalf of the School District and District Education Council, please accept our sincere thanks for a 

job well done! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

      
Rob Fowler,       Zoë Watson,  

Chair        Superintendent 

 

/cmm 

 
Copy:  Jamie Tait, Manager, Transportation, ASD-S 

 Karen McCully, Assistant Manager, Transportation HEC 
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490 Woodward Avenue 
Saint John, New Brunswick 
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District Education Council 

 

 

 

May 24, 2018 

 

Via email:  john.allain@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Mr. John Allain  

Driver, Bus #705 

 

 

Dear Mr. Allain: 

 

On behalf of the District Education Council, I would like to extend a personal note of thanks to you for being 

so instrumental in safely transporting students during the recent unprecedented flood conditions within our 

district. 

 

Although safety is always your primary concern, the conditions that you faced earlier this month were 

anything but ordinary.  From total road closures, to flooded and/or washed out roads, and ferries not running, 

you had to pick students up on the mainland side of the bridge and ensure that parents were there to meet 

them upon their return.  Your professionalism ensured the safety of students to and from school during very 

difficult conditions. 

 

The District Education Council and District staff are well aware of the stressful situations that you 

encountered during this time and wanted you to know that your dedication to the safety of our students is 

greatly appreciated.   

 

Again, on behalf of the School District and District Education Council, please accept our sincere thanks for a 

job well done! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

      
Rob Fowler,       Zoë Watson, 

Chair        Superintendent 

 

/cmm 

 
Copy:  Jamie Tait, Manager, Transportation, ASD-S 

 Karen McCully, Assistant Manager, Transportation HEC 
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